
Children’s  music  program  at
Unity at the Lake
Each week Unity at the Lake offers a youth empowerment program
concurrent with their regular Sunday service.

This is because the South Lake Tahoe church believes every
child is special, that they make a difference and that they
have infinite resources within them.

In  keeping  with  this,  all  children  in  the  community  are
invited to a special musical program facilitated by Jodene
Hurt, a local child educator, on April 29 at 10am.  

This  musical  program  is  intended  to  be  a  fun,  positive,
universal  and  non-denominational,  and  will  offer  group
participation. Suitable for ages 4 and up.

UATL is located at 870 Emerald Bay Road. For more information,
email unityatthelake@sbcglobal.net.
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